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From: Lisa Hassenstab
To: Phillips, Robert
Cc: Fahrney, John; Bachmann, Christy; Hacker, Marsha; Fleegel, Heidi
Subject: Objection to resurfacing assessment
Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 4:05:45 PM


Greetings, 


Apologies for submitting this just previous to the hearing. 


We reside at 6202 Glenbrook Circle, and received a letter last week with an estimated
assessment for resurfacing of our street of $627 for replacing curb and gutter. While we
recognize that work needs to be done on our street (and are very glad for it to be happening),
our objection comes in because the damage to the curb has been done by snowplows, as our
street is a cul-de-sac and that section of curb in front of our house is where the plows deposit
the snow from our street. Almost every year we find chunks of concrete in the grass after the
snow pile has melted. We ask that we not be responsible for having this repair cost assessed to
us because we happen to be the location for where snow is deposited on our cul-de-sac. 


Thank you for your consideration.
Lisa Hassenstab and Jonathan Underwood
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